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Summer 2021 Newsletter 
 

Grace Education Ministries 

615 N. 22nd Street Lafayette, Indiana 47904   765-447-2204 

www.gracedaycare           gdc@lafgraceumc.org 

Facebook https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=783436658364780 

Sprinkler & Water Days:  

All children MUST come dressed in swimsuits under regular clothes on 

sprinkler/water days as it is easier for the staff if all children are ready to 

go.  

• Infants: No specific day, suits not required  

• Toddlers: Every Friday           

• Hurricanes:  Every Tuesday  

• Sunshine Kids: Every other week on Wednesday               

• Raindrops: Every other week on Thursday 

• Thunderbolts: Every other week on Friday 

Summer Staff Classroom Assignments 

We are excited to announce some wonderful changes for our staff! The 

placement changes are for the betterment of our children, program 

and will showcase the strengths of the staff.  

We are sad to announce Mrs. Keely has resigned effectively Friday, 

June 4th. We wish her the best and thank her for loving our children. She 

will be greatly missed. She has decided to spend more time with family 

and knows she always has a place to return when the time is right. 

We said,” See you later” to Ms. Salsa as she is taking the summer off to 

spend time with her family. She will return August 30th.  

Ms. Chloe has decided to take her career in a different direction. Her 

last day is Thursday, June 3rd. We wish her the best in her next chapter. 

Infants: Mrs. Molly, Ms. Sydney   Toddlers: Ms. Rachael, TBD 

Hurricanes: Mrs. Marquita, Ms. Rileigh    Raindrops: Ms. Shanna 

Sunshine Kids: Ms. Sara, Ms. Jackie Thunderbolts: Ms. Emiline, Ms. Maria 

Support Staff: Ms. Maddie, Mrs., Julie, Mrs. Elizabeth (until maternity 

leave in July), Ms. Allyson, Ms. Becca, Ms. Mercedes 

Administrators: Mrs. Anne, Ms., Amber 

     

Upcoming Events 

6/7: Summer Session Starts 

6/8 Dress like a Farmer 

6/20: Happy Father’s Day 

6/21: Bring a White T-shirt for Tie 

Dye 

7/2: Wear Red, White & Blue 

7/5: GEM CLOSED 

7/8: Western dress  

7/19: Share a Vacation picture 

7/22: Brain Freeze Ice Cream 

truck 

8/6: Last day of Summer  

8/9: 2021-2022 session begins. 

Parent Reminders 

• No Sandals/flip flops 

without ankle straps.  

• Keep your child home if 

they have been ill, given 

fever reducing 

medication in the last 24 

hours or have COVID like 

symptoms. 

Building Closing 

• Summer carline will begin 

at 3:45. Please call us if 

you arrive before then. 

• We will begin closing 

duties at 5:25 to ensure our 

staff is out the door by 

5:30.  

• Sign your child in/out daily. 

Use our curbside check 

in/out. A late fee of $1.00 

per minute is charged at 

5:30 
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